
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATAB/BITTE/2024/641               26th October, 2024 

 

Notice 
 

 

Subject: Bangladesh International Travel & Tourism Expo (BITTE-2024) 

 

It is hereby notified for the information of all that the Bangladesh International Travel 

& Tourism Expo (BITTE-2024), scheduled to take place from 21-23 November, 2024 

has been postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. 

 

The next date of BITTE will be declared later. 

 

 

Thank you for your support and enthusiasm for BITTE-2024. 

 

 

 

Afsia Jannat Saleh 

 Secretary General 

 


